
BaWelcome parents and athletes to the 2019 badminton season! 

It is time to get our season underway! Practices and games this year are scheduled for Monday & 

Wednesday afternoons, beginning March 4. Our practices will run from 3:15 – 4:30 pm and games will 

run from approximately 3:30 – 5:00 pm. All students should try to attend all practices; if you know in 

advance that you must be absent, please come and let me know. 

Our schedule currently is as follows: 

- Monday, March 4 – practice 

- Wednesday, March 13 – Home Game vs. Asquith 

- Monday, March 18 – practice 

- Wednesday, March 20 – Away game in Delisle 

- Monday, March 25 - practice 

- Wednesday, March 27 – Away game in Asquith 

- April 1 – 10 (waiting to hear back from coaches regarding games) 

In addition, playoffs are scheduled for: 

 Thursday, April 11 (round 1) 

 Saturday, April 13 (round 2)  

Practices and games will be added/changed as needed throughout the season. We are still waiting to 

hear back from schools regarding their availability for games. All students need to arrange 

transportation to and from games – students CANNOT drive themselves or others! I am available to 

drive students to games, but they need to arrange with me prior to the day of play. I will not be able to 

drive any students back to Borden following away games.  

The badminton fees for this year are $10 per student. Please have these paid to the office by Friday, 

March 8. I strongly recommend that students have their own badminton goggles for all practices and 

games. Students can talk with Miss Fisher about borrowing a pair from the school for the duration of the 

season, if needed.  

Let me know if you have any questions! Thanks! 

MacKenzie Fisher 

 


